
Puddle jumping anyone?

New native lawn installation requires
 water 2x month once established 



For restoration projects CCW takes a number of 
precautions during the early stages of development to 
ensure that plants have a successful transition from 
the nursery into the wild. Cindy Hudson, nursery 
manager, says, "It is important not to coddle the 
young ones too much, they have to grow strong to 
survive."  Watering, fertilization, and pruning is 
carefully timed to ensure the strength of these plants.carefully timed to ensure the strength of these plants.
      The Napa River starts high above Calistoga at 
Mount St. Helen and winds 55 miles to the San Pablo 
Bay.  Over the past 100 years the river has been 
significantly altered to accommodate agriculture and 
population growth.  Farmers and rancher built levees 
to cut off historic floodplains and wetlands to 
seasonal variances and expand their land production.  
The narrow river scoured deeper with every passing The narrow river scoured deeper with every passing 
year.  Fish populations dropped dramatically due to 
the deep river channel. 
      It was decided that the removal of the levees 
would provide better habitat to the migrating fish.  
After the levees were removed, the city of Napa and 
local farms were burdened with frequent flooding.  
With all the changing circumstances, vineyard owners 
and the county came together for a plan of action.  
State and federal grant money was pooled together 
and the final restoration project in Napa is planned to and the final restoration project in Napa is planned to 
restore over 15 miles of river and 135 acres of wet-
lands.  It is estimated to be one of the largest on going 
projects in California.  

Alison loading Rubus ursinus for delivery

Cindy and Hilary Loading Up





John Carins, Lead Estimator Berry Falls Loop



Riparian enhancement area behind heritage Estates

 
ECI selected a Leit solar controller which allow us to complete the 
project before the site power grid was in place. We then redesigned the 
irrigation system to use above ground drip in order to avoid potential 
root damage to the existing riparian trees and to allow for complete 
removal of the system once the new plants are established. 

We successfully completed the installation of the project in January We successfully completed the installation of the project in January 
2013.  Monitoring and maintenance will continue through 2017.   



The City of San Jose has hired ECI's Dakotah Bertsch for the redesign of three of its city's medians to mimic 
their once native surroundings.  The new medians are part of a pilot project that will include a modern design 
with 100% native plants.  The project aims to show that native landscape can reduce the city water and main-
tenance costs.  The project will be installed along Hellyer Ave., San Jose. 

Rendering of Meridian Drive planting plan using Google Street View
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Commemorative Adobe Creek Tshirt 


